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NOTICE 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Due to ongoing confusion and confrontations regarding our bus route across the Notun Bridge, we 

have not yet received the necessary permissions from the concerned authorities. Despite this, we 

cannot allow these issues to impact our educational activities. 

As a result, we have decided to reroute our transportation through the Notun Bridge, with students 

walking under the supervision of our teachers to ensure their safety so that students can attend 

physical classes. Please be aware that all vehicles, particularly small cars, are currently engaged on 

alternative routes. We will reallocate these vehicles to the Notun Bridge route as soon as they return 

to school. 

Our schedule will remain unchanged: Arrival at 7:45 AM, Departure at 10:30 AM for the Foundation 

Division, and 12:30 PM for the Main Building. We kindly request your cooperation in this matter. 

Parents are advised to ensure their children: 

• Maintain a straight line and avoid leaning on railings. 

• Avoid unnecessary steps and be alert without kiddish behaviour. 

• Carry umbrellas and sufficient food to stay dry and nourished. 

• Exercise caution while crossing the bridge. 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused by this unpredictable situation, which is beyond our 

control. We appreciate your patience and support as we address these challenges. These obstacles, 

though frustrating, provide us with an opportunity to demonstrate our commitment to providing an 

exemplary education. However, we are positive to tackle these frequent struggles because these 

perhaps pave a chance to us to serve more than a normal private school in the market performs. All 

these would have been meaningless without your assertive assistance. Your understanding and 

support are crucial during this time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Gutanjali Public School 

Please Note: Buses of Kotasur and Satpalsa Route will get delayed by 15 minutes in the second Half 

departure because these vehicles will carry other students upto Notun Bridge. 

For any emergency contact to office: - 6295112217/9735616361 

Warm regards,         Signature of the Principal 


